
Please reexamine what the word “residential” means in Ordinance 13. As city populations grow, there is 
not a lot of space to add single family dwellings. The populations that will be exploding are multi-family 
(MF) oriented.  
 
We NEED to start treating MF residents better. They both deserve to have the same resources available 
to them as single family and we NEED them to participate in programs like organics recycling in order to 
meet our climate goals. This is an equity issue. Just because they do not own property does not mean 
that their needs are not important. Stop looking at the money and start look at these populations as 
people. They want organics recycling even if their property managers say they don’t or would not do it 
correctly. Let’s try education instead of denial. 


